
 

 

 

 

 

 

November 4, 2019 

 

To: All Customers Using LR family of products 

 

Re: Product Change Notice 

 

Dear customer, 

 

Linx Technologies is announcing a change in the LR family of products.  

 

This product change notice affects the following Linx products

 TXM-315-LR  RXM-315-LR 

 TXM-418-LR  RXM-418-LR 

 TXM-433-LR  RXM-433-LR 
 
Please contact Linx Sales or Customer Service for further details related to this notice.  



 

 
 
 

Product Change Notice for LR Family Products  
PCN #: LPCN-191104-2 

Publish Date: November 4, 2019 

 
Type of Change  
Manufacturing change for LR family of products 
 

Products Affected 
 TXM-315-LR  RXM-315-LR 

 TXM-418-LR  RXM-418-LR 

 TXM-433-LR  RXM-433-LR 

 
Description of Change  
The LR family of products will no longer have a plastic cap covering the module.  A reflow compatible label will be 
used for module identification. 
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Reason for Change  
Improved product quality and manufacturing lead time. 

 
Anticipated Last Ship Date  
Q2-2020 

 
Qualification Data  
N/A  

 
Last Time Buy Date  
N/A  


